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Item #34840, Viking
Drill & Tool Taper
Length Heavy Duty
Parabolic Flute Type
221-PT - Titanium
Nitride: Fractional
$36.38
Thank you for shopping with
us!
Heavy-Duty - Parabolic Flute
Taper Length 135°Split Point
- Tang Drive - Titanium
Nitride

Parabolic flute drills are
designed to eliminate the
need for frequent drill
retraction when deep hole
drilling in low to medium
tensile strength material.

The split point and heavy-
duty design provide superior
performance by permitting
higher feed rates and
continuous drilling of deep
holes.

This high performance drill
combines the superior wear
resistance of Titanium
Nitride coating, and the
deep hole drilling
advantages of parabolic
flutes.

The exceptional qualities of
these drills can provide high
productivity and extended
tool life when compared to
uncoated high-speed steel.

SPECIFICATIONS

Manufacturer Viking Drill & Tool

Diameter 1/2 in

Flute 5 3/4 in
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SPECIFICATIONS

Overall Length 7 3/4 in

Unit Price

Pack Quantity 1


